
                                                     

Lanier Tech’s QEP Newsletter – Fall 2020 
Welcome Back to Campus! 

 
Welcome to Lanier Tech - we hope you are 
as excited about the fall semester as we are.   
Please take time to familiarize yourself with 
online tutoring – offered at the Online 
Student Success Center. Enrollment 
information can be found in this newsletter, 
along with other helpful tidbits.  Have a 
GREAT semester. 
 

FREE 
Gift 
Cards!  
Who: All LTC Students 
 
What: Total of $500! Gift cards ranging from 
$10 - $40 for LTC Bookstore, Amazon, 
Racetrac, Chick-fil-A, Starbucks, and Publix!  
(Limit one card per person.)  
 
Where: Enroll at 
https://www.laniertech.edu/tutoring/  
 
When: September 21 – November 30 
 
How: Sign-in at the online Student Success 
Center and study for 30 minutes or more 
and you are automatically registered. 
 

 Student Success Center - Online! 
Lanier Tech’s Student Success Center is online! We are 
here to help you, just like when we were on campus. 
Tutoring is free and available Monday through Saturday, 
and, of course, offers many advantages…. 
 

 Better Understanding of the Subject 
 Improves Academic Performance 
 Helps Develop Critical Thinking 
 Challenges High Performing Students 
 Helps manage Learning Difficulties 
 Personalized, direct feedback 

 

We are now offering tutoring in 
Biology, Anatomy & Physiology, 
Math, and Writing.  Physics and 
Chemistry tutoring will be 
available very soon! 
                                                                                                     Karen Walsh, Math Tutor 
 

To enroll in online tutoring, go to   

https://www.laniertech.edu/tutoring/ 

You can also find this link on the LTC website under  
My LTC -Student and then Tutoring **Now Online**. 
 

Subjects and Hours     

 Biology 
Monday 5 – 9 

Tues/Thurs 9 – 3 
Wednesday 9 – 9 
Saturday 10 – 2 

 

Math 
Mon – Friday 8 – 8 

Saturday 10 - 3                                                                                                                             

Writing 
Mon - Friday 10 – 8 

Saturday 10 – 2 

Twenty-six students’ names will be randomly 
chosen. The more times you come in and 
study, the more chances you have of 
winning … and of improving your grades!  
(Only one entry per day.) 

 For more information, contact: Susan Baker, QEP Director 
sbaker2@laniertech.edu 
http://ww.laniertech.edu/QEP/qep_main.aspx  

Lanier Technical College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age or disability.  The following person(s) has 
been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies:  For nondiscrimination information, please contact Nancy 
Beaver, Title IX Coordinator, Lanier Technical College, 2535 Lanier Tech Drive, Gainesville, GA 30507, 770-533-7001.   
 
 

 


